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New York State Department of Health 

Request for Information on Using Advanced Technology  

in Medicaid Program Integrity and Efficiency  

 

 

Amendment #1 

10/02/2020 

 

The following are official modifications, which are hereby incorporated into the New York State 
of Health (NYSOH) Request for Information (RFI) for Using Advanced Technology  
in Medicaid Program Integrity and Efficiency issued September 21, 2020. The information 
contained in this amendment prevails over the original RFI language. For all amendments 
below, deleted language appears in red strikethrough (“xxx”) and added language appears in 
red, bold and underline (“xxx”). 
 
D.6.2 RFI Response Format and Submission Requirements 
 

This RFI is for planning purposes only and should not be interpreted as a solicitation for bids on 

the part of the State. 

Please send responses in electronic format (such as MS Word, MS Excel, MS PowerPoint and 

PDF) to the questions posed in Section E: Questions. Respondents are encouraged to 

elaborate and/or provide any general recommendations not covered by the questions posed in 

Section F E: Questions. All submissions must be sent electronically to 

OHIPContracts@health.ny.gov with the subject line “Program Integrity Advanced Technology 

RFI.” 

We kindly ask that responses be received by DOH no later than the Deadline for 

Submission of Information specified in Section D.1 Key RFI Dates and Timeline. 

Information in addition to the prescribed questions is welcome. However, we ask that pre- 
printed marketing material and cost information not be included in your response 
 

 

D.6.1.2 Response Submissions 
 

Responses to all questions in Section F E: Questions must include the question identifier, the 

question, and the respondent response. Each question should be answered on a new page in 

the document/response. 

 

This RFI is for planning purposes only and should not be interpreted as a solicitation for bids on 

the part of the DOH. DOH will not be responsible for expenses incurred in preparing and 

submitting responses to this RFI. 
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